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Notice Regarding Fraudulent Job Offer Letters 

  
It has recently come to our attention that unauthorized individuals have been sending out 

fake employment offers by sending letters attached hereto by fax or e-mail using the Blue 
Energy Co. Ltd.(“Blue Energy”) service mark, company name and addresses, director names and 
logos in an attempt to defraud to you. Many fraudulent letters have been sent from following 
addresses;inquring@blue-energy.netau.net,inforblue.energy@gmail.com,or 
kenjikohno@blue-energy.netau.net. 

Blue Energy and its affiliated companies do not offer employments by sending fax or e-mail 
to you. Therefore, if any person sent you fax or e-mail offering employment with a job offer 
letter, a contract document, or any other documents, you should assume that the 
communication is not from Blue Energy and its affiliated companies or any firm working on 
behalf of Blue Energy. 

Please DO NOT respond to the fraudulent letter. If you receive any communication 
purportedly from Blue Energy; or if there is any doubt as to the authenticity of any 
communication from or about Blue Energy, please report it to Blue Energy via e-mail 
immediately contact to us. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Kenji Kohno 
President  
Blue Energy Co., Ltd. 
 


